
We are delighted to have been awarded the Eco-
Schools Green Flag accreditation for the second
consecutive year! The award recognises the good
environmental practices which are taking place at our
school and our commitment to protecting the planet. A
quote from our feedback,  “You have involved the PTFA
and volunteers. These sorts of partnerships are critical
to the end goal. When reading your curriculum links
we needed to applaud the bikeability scheme you have
booked, ensuring that children are safe on the roads,
more active, and reducing the carbon footprint. The
Christian Value of Respect has been woven into your
second link. You have gone into the local community to
keep it tidy”.
 

 THANK YOU
MISS SPARROW
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I’d like to take this opportunity to thank Miss
Sparrow for all her efforts and hard work in
Larks class over the last two terms. She has an
exciting opportunity to relocate with her family
due to her partner being in the military.
Although, I know she is sad to be leaving us, I am
pleased to announce that from September, Mrs
Masson will be doing four days in Larks with Mrs
Lockwood working with Larks on a Friday.  
 



Miss Tyler will be writing to our SEND families in the

coming days to share a survey link with you. We would

love to hear feedback about the positives of our SEND

provision and what else we can do to improve our

support further. We are keen to introduce a SEND

CAFE next academic year for families to attend and

build a network of support. We would love to hear

your thoughts on this and specifics of what would

appeal at these events.  

  SEND Survey

This month’s safeguarding update focusses on
Online Safety. The film looks at what is
important in digital parenting and shares some
resources that me be useful when creating
digital safety at home. If you have any
questions about online safety, please speak to
Mr Varela who is our Online Safeguarding
Lead. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?
v=xWLB1q82v1w 

Safeguarding
Update

2

3

https://www.greatwhelnetham.suffolk.sch.uk/web/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xWLB1q82v1w
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xWLB1q82v1w


Dates for your Diary
28th June - PTFA Water Fight
1st July 2024 - Sports Day
5th July - Whole School Trip - Jimmy’s Farm
8th July - Bags2School clothing bags collection
9th July – KS2 Afternoon performance – Robin Hood
and the Sherwood Hoodies
10th July – KS2 Evening performance –  Robin Hood
and the Sherwood Hoodies
12th July – (Morning) Y6 Leavers service
12th July - Ipswich Town Trophy visit
12th July – (Afternoon) Rocksteady concert and Summer
Fete (PTFA)
15th July - Reports to parents 
17th July - Move up Morning
17th July - Helpful Parents tea party
19th July – Last Day of Term 


